
UNIFORM CODE
Wagga Wagga High School has a Gender Neutral Uniform

The JUNIOR [Yrs 7-10]
▪ sky blue tailored shirt with sleeves and collar including school crest
▪ sky blue polo shirt including school crest
▪ navy blue dress shorts
▪ navy blue skirt
▪ navy blue long slacks
▪ plain grey shorts or long pants
▪ black socks and fully enclosed black leather shoes which cover the whole foot

The SENIOR [Yrs 11-12]
▪ white tailored shirt with sleeves and collar including school crest
▪ white polo shirt including school crest
▪ navy blue dress shorts
▪ navy blue skirt
▪ navy blue long slacks
▪ plain grey shorts or long pants
▪ black socks and fully enclosed black leather shoes which cover the whole foot

In winter and cold weather, students may wear the following …
▪ navy woollen jumper with school crest
▪ navy fleecy jumper with school crest
▪ tracksuit top (see below)
▪ school navy jacket
▪ senior rugby top (Year 11 and 12 only)

The school's SPORTS and PE uniform for Years 7-10 is …
▪ WWHS sports polo shirt with crest
▪ WWHS sports shorts
▪ WWHS microfibre tracksuit (top and pants) with crest on jacket
▪ fully enclosed sports shoes
▪ Riverina and NSW CHS school sport representative jumpers and jackets (Thursdays only)

EXTRAS
▪ School ties may also be worn by students and are sold at the school office.
▪ School badges are sold at the front office.
▪ School blazers are available for borrowing from the school office for special occasions such as

debating, Anzac Day, presentation assemblies etc.

What not to wear!
Please note that the above uniform does not include shirts with logos or patterns; non-school sport
jackets/jumpers/shirts; jeans; tracksuit pants that are not listed above or on non-sport days; coloured jackets or
jumpers; brand-name jumpers; any hooded tops; brightly coloured socks or leggings. Hats or bags with
offensive language or logos advertising/naming/implying alcohol or drugs are also not permitted.

The WWHS uniform is available from our Uniform Shop run by Daylight Schoolwear. You can find opening times
on our website.

The Student Assistance Scheme can be accessed if there are financial difficulties – contact
the Deputy Principal’s for an application form.


